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MEETING DATE:  April 12,2016

TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter
SUBJECT: Redesignation of two members of the Agricultural Advisory Commission.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve redesignation of Pam Stone and Brad Fowler.
FUNDING: N/A

BACKGROUND:

Currently there is a vacancy on the Agricultural Advisory Commission (AAC) for the Equine
Industry position. This position has been advertised and posted on the bulletin boards outside the
Board of Supervisors Chambers, Board of Supervisors Office, Madelyn Helling Library, Grass
Valley Library, Truckee Library, Truckee Joseph Center, Truckee Town Hall, the District V Board
of Supervisors Office in Truckee, and on the My Nevada County website since February 24, 2016.
No qualified applications have been received.

Ms. Chris Flores, Agricultural Commissioner, has discussed this position with members of the
AAC, and has received approval from Chairman Miller for the proposed redesignations. The
Commissioner and the Commission members would like to have Ms. Pam Stone redesignated from
the Livestock Other Than Cattle and Equine Industry position to fill the vacant Equine Industry
position, and to redesignate Mr. Brad Fowler from the Agricultural Interests position to the
Livestock Other Than Cattle and Equine Industry position. This will leave the Agricultural
Interests position open. This position is available to a wider range of qualified applicants.

Approve redesignation of Ms. Pam Stone as the Equine Industry representative and Mr. Brad

Fowler as the Livestock Other Than Cattle and Equine Industry representative on the Agricultural
Advisory Commission.

Item Initiated and Approved by: Julie Patterson Hunter
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